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27th November 2019 
 
Dear all, 
 
Please find attached information about Strength in Mind counselling service, this service is 
provided to DSPL4 schools free of charge from January 2020. 
If you wish to refer a child for counselling please complete the following:  

• Strength in mind referral form 
• SDQ 
• RCAD 

These documents should be returned to support@strengthinmind.org.uk 
 
These sessions will be held at the school making the referral. Referrers should ensure that 
they have a confidential room available to host the therapy sessions for the children and 
young people they refer. If you are a small school and do not have a room, it may be 
possible to use a nearby school. Therefore on Lesley’s letter she is requesting information 
form settings regarding the availability of rooms. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susan J Camp 

 
Mrs. Sue Camp 
On behalf of DSPL4 management committee  
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